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·To: Rolaftd H. Cobb, Commissioner 

Re: License Fund 

Bgvember 14, 1952 

Inland Fisheries and Game 

Replying to yours of Novmiber I2\4 to thie office:--:-

We note the circumstances in the case or John Sica, No. 2'Z734, 
and there is not precedent 1n the law for refund or au.ch license fee. 
Arq return ot the money in this case cOl.lld not be taken as a precedent 
to be followed in 8.1\Y other case; but it would appear that under the 
circumstances yaa would be vell justified in securing the return ot 
the unused license, canceling same,and returning the mori9T to Mr. Sica 
who had this unfortunate accident, preventing him from u·aing the license. 

It would seem that the benefit in the- way- of' publlc relations 
would offset ~ sacrifice the State would be making. 

Neal A~ Donahue 
Assistant Attornq General 

nad/c 


